
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN SECURITY INTELLIGENCE ORGANISATION                                  

Question No. 38 

Senator Back asked the following question at the hearing on 8 February 2010: 

Did the husband of one of the four people on Oceanic Viking who subsequently had adverse 
security assessments conferred on them, have an adverse security assessment worked and presented 
on his behalf?  

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

ASIO advised DIAC of the adverse security assessment for this individual on 18 December 2009.  


